
Minnehaha County Seeks Applicants for Two Planning Commission 
Appointments 
 
For Further Information Please Contact Scott Anderson, 605-367-4204 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: October 25, 2023 
 
[Sioux Falls, SD] – October 25, 2023 – The Minnehaha County Planning Commission is 
seeking qualified individuals to fill two open positions on the Commission. The 
Commission is a seven-member board that is responsible for developing and 
recommending land use policies and regulations for Minnehaha County. 
 
Commissioners serve a four-year term and meet once a month. Commissioners must 
be residents of Minnehaha County and have an interest in planning and development. 
No prior planning experience is necessary. 
 
The ideal candidates will have the following skills and experience: 
 

• Strong analytical and problem-solving skills 
• Ability to work collaboratively with others 
• Ability to understand complex planning issues 
• Commitment to public service 

 
To apply for a position on the Minnehaha County Planning Commission, please submit 
a completed application form to mstorley@minnehahacounty.gov by November 27, 
2023. 
 
Applications are available on the Minnehaha County website at 
https://www.minnehahacounty.gov/residents/appBoardVacancies/boardOpeningApp.pdf
. 
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